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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
This term year 4 will have been learning about ‘The digestive system’ 
in science. In order to continue to inspire and provide learning 
outside of the classroom for this topic year 4 will be visiting The 
Science Museum on Thursday 30th June 2022.  
 
We have booked a Science show, where children will get an 
opportunity to participate in a science lecture called, ‘It takes Guts’. 
This is a fantastic opportunity for children to explore and discover, as 
well as supporting their science in the classroom; activities such as 
these will help bring science to life which has a massive impact on 
their learning. 
 
On this occasion, the total cost of the visit will be £4.50. Please pay 
this via ParentPay. 

We will be leaving school at 9.00am and returning by 3.15pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://www.mayesparkprimaryschool.org.uk/


 

   
 

We are travelling by public transport, so please ensure your child is 
wearing school uniform and suitable footwear for the weather 
onthe day. Children will have their lunch at the museum, so they 
need to bring a packed lunch with them, please make sure it is nut 
free.  If your child is entitled to a free school meal and you would 
like to order a school packed lunch please indicate on the slip. 

To ensure that the children have a safe trip, we would like some 
parents or carers to accompany us and take responsibility for a small 
group of children. If you are selected to support us and then drop 
out, we will have to cancel the visit for the children. Due to financial 
constraints on the school budget, we now do not have enough 
school staff to use for school visits, so please ensure you are 
definitely available before volunteering. 

Please fill out the consent form below and return it to the class 
teacher.  All permission slips must be sent in by Thursday 23rd June 
2022.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Year 4 Team 
Miss Lockhart       Mrs Ramesh   Mrs Murphy 
 
 
 
 
 
    Please cut here and return the slip below 

 
Educational Visit to The Science museum 

 
Child’s full name: ______________________ Class: ____________ 

  
• I give permission for my child to attend the school trip to the 

Science museum:  
   

• My child is entitled to free school meals. Please provide them 
with a packed lunch for this visit: 

  
I am able to accompany the children on this visit: Yes / No 
 
Parent’s full name: _______________________________ 
 
Emergency contact number: ________________ 
 
Signed:                                                                      Parent/Carer 


